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22nd February 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 7 and Year 8 Science Fair 
 
The Science department is pleased to announce the 2023 Key Stage 3 science fair is returning this 
year on 7th March and 21st March.  All Year 7 and 8 students have been working hard on their 
projects in lessons and will be presenting them, with potential demonstrations, on the following 
day/time: 
 

• Year 7 – 7th March: 14:15 – 14:45  
• Year 8 – 21st March: 14:15 – 14:45  

 
If you are able to attend, and so we have an idea of numbers, could you please complete the 
following very short form: https://forms.office.com/e/Tf4jiM20d4  
 
Unfortunately, we are not able to allow photographs to be taken on the day, but there will be 
photos taken by the school which can then be shared on social media. 
 
Your child will be told which room they will be based in and more information about the day will 
follow but please feel free to contact me with any questions/queries at: soneil@elycollege.co.uk  
 
I look forward to seeing you next month. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
   S. O’Neil  
 
Mr S O’Neil 
Science Teacher 
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